
 
 
All Jockeys  
 

We are looking forward to welcoming thousands of people on the 13th of January for Magic Millions 

Raceday 2018. As you are all aware, it is a hot and busy day and the last thing we want is for our 

Jockeys to have to queue to gain entry.  

On the day we will have a designated entry point for Jockeys, Owners and Trainers. To make the 

process run smoothly we ask all jockeys who are riding on Magic Millions Raceday to bring their license 

and ID with them to gain entry.  

The last thing we want is to have ANY jockeys standing out in the sun. All jockeys who are riding on 

the day will have access to ONE additional guest pass. The guest pass will gain entry to the racecourse 

and downstairs member’s areas only. All jockeys wishing to gain access into the downstairs member’s 

areas after their race can collect a pass for themselves after the race in the jockey’s room. 

If you are a jockey and ARE NOT riding on Magic Millions Raceday and you wish to attend, please 

present your industry badge at the Industry Entrance and you will receive complimentary entry into 

general admission. If you would like access into the member’s areas, please contact Magic Millions to 

request a pass. No members passes will be distributed on Raceday by GCTC. 

Aquis Park looks forward to welcoming you on Magic Millions Raceday in 2018. 

Regards 

Board and Management 

Aquis Park 

 

 

 


